Langley Park Primary Academy



Year 2 Newsletter



Friday 21st September 2018

This week we have been learning...

This week, in our writing, we have started to learn about Little Red Riding Hood. We have been shown the back of the book and made predictions based on this. We have been able to act out the story. We have challenge ourselves to sequence the story and then write about it using full sentences and adjectives.

In Maths, we have learnt about odd and even numbers. We have rehearsed counting in 2's, 5's and 10's. we have been able to use our reasoning skills to find out facts.

In our inquiry sessions we have looked at the law and compared this to our class rules. We have been able to sort this information into a Venn diagram. We have competed our food hygiene posters and explained to our friends what British values mean to us. We have started to investigate the life of Lord Shaftesbury and will be making a fact file to show our information. We have worked across year 2 to cerate a set to perform little Red Riding Hood. We have been able to show tolerance, listening, independence and co-operation.

In P.E we have thought about our inquiry and worked in small groups to invent a game with a ball. We then had to teach other children how to play our game.

How you can help at home.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tdrk70 Fhad8

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IUIB-dZRCiA

Home Learning this week:

Reading with your child. Spellings

Spellings: door, floor, again, wild, children, climb, parents, most, only, both

Please remember

If you have any cable reels, old material, baskets, boxes or bricks please send them in we would like to make our outdoor learning area look great. If you have anytime to spare please help the school build a mud kitchen.

Thought for the week.

DO SOMETHING TODAY
THAT YOUR FUTURE SELF
WILL THANK YOU FOR

Star of the week goes to...

Empire- Harley for being respectful and showing determination.

Jazzy- Savannah for resilience

